TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

502 Deaderick Strect, 4™ Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket

May 19, 2022 Room on May 19, 2022 at 11:30 a.m.
J.W. Luna, Esq. Frederick L. “Rick” Hitchcock, Esq.

Butler Snow Chambliss Bahner & Stophel P.C.

The Pinnacle at Symphony Place Liberty Tower

150 3™ Avenue South, Suite 1600 605 Chestnut Street, Suite 1700

Nashville, TN 37201 Chattanooga, TN 37450
jw.luna@butlersnow.com RHitchcock@chamblisslaw.com

Floyd R. Self, Esq.

Berger Singerman, LLP

313 North Monroe St. Ste. 301
Tallahassee, FL 32301
fself@bergersingerman.com

Re:  Joint Request of Chattanooga Gas Company and Volkswagen Group of America
Chattanooga Operations, LLC for Approval of Special Contract
Docket No. 14-00118

Gentlemen:

This letter acknowledges receipt of the parties’ Joint Notice of Chattanooga Gas Company
and Volkswagen Group of America Chattanooga Operations, LLC Regarding Extension of Special
Contract filed in the above-styled matter on May 9, 2022. The notification demonstrates that the
terms of the parties’ special contract continue to meet the Commission’s requirements for such

arrangements.

In light of the aforementioned notice, and in accordance with the Commission’s Order
Approving Special Contract issued in this docket on March 9, 2015, a five-year automatic
extension of the special contract will become effective on June 1, 2022, as requested. Please
continue to submit any future renewals of this agreement in a timely manner.

Sincerely,

Joe Shirley
Director of Utility Audit & Compliance

cc: James P. Urban, Esq. (via Email)
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